Parks, Biodiversity & Landscape Services,
Ground Floor, Block 4,
Civic Offices.

To the Chairperson and members
of the South East Area Committee

RE: Update on Playground Renewal South East Area

The following is a list of playground renewals scheduled to be undertaken in the South
East Area over the coming months.

Location

Works

Ringsend Park

Tenders to upgrade the senior playground have been
received and a preferred bidder selected.

Debbie Clarke, Play Development Officer, will be
liaising with the local community on the design over the
coming weeks.

It is anticipated that work will commence in November
and will be substantially completed in the current year.

Tranquilla Park

Tenders to upgrade this junior playground have been
received and a preferred bidder selected.

Debbie Clarke, Play Development Officer, will be
liaising with the local community on the design over the
coming weeks.

It is anticipated that work will commence in November
and will be substantially completed in the current year

Eamon Ceannt Park

Replacement of damaged play equipment has been
completed and widening of the footpath to enhance
accessibility will be undertaken over the coming weeks.

Stannaway Park

Quotations to upgrade this playground have been
received and are currently being assessed. As part of
the upgrading a natural style fence will be provided to
enclose the play area.

Michael Noonan,

Senior Executive Park Superintendent.




